
The Demarest Board of Education (“Board”) is soliciting proposals from licensed child 
care providers for the purpose of entering into a contract for an aftercare program for 
the 2024-2025 school year. 

 

 
PROPOSALS ARE 
TO BE SUBMITTED TO: Antoinette Kelly, CPA 

School Business Administrator/Board 
Secretary  
Demarest Board of Education 

  568 Piermont Road 
Demarest, New Jersey 07627 

 
 

BY: 11:00 a.m.  ON: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 
 

by mail, delivery service or in person. No proposals will be accepted if they arrive after 
the date and time specified above. 

 
Any interested provider (“Proposer”) must submit two copies of the proposal. Proposals 
must be placed in a sealed envelope/package, with the following information on the 
envelope. 

 
  

Project: Aftercare Program                                   Respondent: Company Name 

Date: Tuesday, June 25, 2024                                                         Address 

Time: 11:00 a.m.                City, State Zip 

 

Failure to properly label the proposal envelope may lead to the rejection of the proposal. 
 

All Proposals must be submitted on forms provided in this Request for Proposals (“RFP”) 
package. 

 
If awarded a contract, respondent shall be required to comply with the requirements of 
N.J.S.A. 10:5-31, et seq. and N.J.A.C. 17:27-1.1, et seq. 

 

The Board reserves the right to waive informalities in proposals and to reject any and all 

proposals, or parts thereof, if deemed in the best interests of the Board to do so. 
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